
COVID-19 Update - We are here for you. 

We want to let you know that Enercon remains open to support you. 

While the State of Wisconsin has issued a new Safer at Home Order which restricts 

non-essential travel in the state, this does not prevent Enercon from being 

in operation. 

Enercon is considered part of the United States’ Essential and Critical Infrastructure 

as defined by the U.S. Department of Homeland Security, Cybersecurity & 

Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) Memorandum. Our team is proud to support 

so many industries deemed essential. 

We have taken numerous steps to minimize risks to our employees while continuing 

to support our customers. For more information, please see our complete COVID-19 

statement on our website. 

In the meantime if there is anything we can do for you, please contact us. 

Best Regards, 

Mark Plantier 

VP Marketing 

Enercon Industries 
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